Primrose Hill Primary School

Princess Road, Regent's Park, London NWI 8JL Tel: 020 7722 8500

admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk



Wednesday 10th February 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reception, Year I and Year 2 children have been offered Scooter Training that is organised and run by Camden.

The training, which will be held in school, will focus on:

- Getting ready to ride a scooter: unfolding, scooter maintenance, handlebar height etc.
- Where and when to scoot: places to scoot, what to wear, scooting in wet weather and scooting in the dark
- Practice the Green Cross Code
- Scooting around obstacles
- Stop and Emergency Stop

Your child will need to own a scooter and a helmet to participate in the training.

If you are interested in your child attending the Scooter Training, please fill in the slip below and return it to the office by Friday 12th February so I can book the sessions. I will confirm dates and places once I know how many children want to be involved.

ease come and see me if you have any queries.	
ind regards,	
ireille Alwan	
ssistant Headteacher	
am interested in Scooter Training at Primrose Hill School	
hild's name:	
lass:	
ease tick:	
My child owns a scooter.	
My child owns a helmet.	

Head Teacher: Robin Warren